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March 9, 2016 
 
 
Dear Clients: 
 
We recently released a software patch for the OPO system. The primary reason for this patch is to 
repair a software issue. 
 
 
OPO, 216-94, version 6.10.159.1 

ECR Import - Corrected an issue with the ECR Import for the OPO 216-94 system. It was giving an 
"Access is denied" error. (D001-00-012306) 
 
 


